
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

ST. VRAIN WATER AUTHORITY 
BOULDER, LARIMER AND WELD COUNTIES, COLORADO 

 

TO THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE ST. VRAIN WATER 
AUTHORITY AND TO ALL OTHER PERSONS TO WHOM IT MAY BE 
OF CONCERN: 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the April 10, 2023, regular meeting of 
the Board of Directors of the St. Vrain Water Authority has been cancelled.   

A special meeting of the Board of Directors is scheduled for Monday, April 
17, 2023, at 4:00 p.m. in the Firestone Town Hall located at 9950 Park Avenue, 
Firestone, Colorado 80504.   

DATED this 6th day of April, 2023. 

ST. VRAIN WATER AUTHORITY 
By:  /s/ Dave Lindsay, Secretary 

 


	NOTICE OF cancellation OF MEETING
	ST. VRAIN WATER AUTHORITY BOULDER, LARIMER AND WELD COUNTIES, COLORADO
	TO THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE ST. VRAIN WATER AUTHORITY AND TO ALL OTHER PERSONS TO WHOM IT MAY BE OF CONCERN:


